
 

The Society examines all Planning Applications relating to Hampstead, and assesses 

them for their impact on conservation and on the local environment. 

 

To London Borough of Camden, Development Control Team 

 

Planning Ref:    2013/1059/P 

 Address:           The Garden House, Vale of Health    NW3 

Description:      Further extensions. 

Case Officer:   Charles Thuaire                                                  Date  6 March 2014 

 

 

 

This application is for minor extensions to the proposals already permitted; we 

suppose the applicants will think that we have all grown tired of objecting to the 

never-ending list of their applications. 

 

We have, however, have not given up.  We have seen the letter of objection dated 5 

March 14 from the Vale of Health Society, which expresses precisely our continuing 

opposition to the applicants’ campaign; please take this as our confirmation of their 

position. 

 

We emphasise in particular the totally unacceptable situation regarding the impact this 

construction work would have on the inhabitants of the Vale of Health.  We, and the 

Vale of Health Society, raised detailed objections to the completely unworkable and 

publicly dangerous Construction Management Plan submitted with the last set of 

applications; you have permitted this, against all the evidence presented.  The least 

we, and V of H  residents, expect is that your officers monitor any construction work 

on an hour-by-hour basis, and stop instantly any that contravenes the (absurd) 

provisions of the Plan. We are sure that local residents will be vigilant and will keep 

your Enforcement officers very busy. 

 

Please refuse. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


